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We recommend the Clerk's office ensure that its court-related expenditures are allowable 
according to Section 28.35(3)(a), F.S. We also recommend that the Clerk's office reimburse the 
State for the expenditures above totaling $539, since the Clerk's Office only received funds from 
the Clerks of Court Trust Fund in CFY 14-15. 

Martin County Clerk & Comptroller Response: We are reviewing Section 28.35(3)(a), and 
Section 29. 008(1)(/)1, F.S. to ensure that costs associated with court related activities are 
properly recorded. As stated above, we have instituted additional review of invoiced amounts 
processed for payment to ensure allowable court-related costs are properly recorded. 

Thank you, again.for the expertise of your professional auditing staff to help us identify areas of 
opportunity for improvement on behalf of Martin County and the State of Florida 

Carolyn Timmann 

Martin County Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
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